
Halesowen C of E  
Primary School 

This week you will notice that we have new home learn-

ing grids. We have decided to have a last push on home 

learning in the 3 weeks before the Summer holiday. 

We need children to be practising maths, communication 

and language, physical development and exploration . 

 

Every week you and your child should choose 2 activities 

from each. 

 

You will also notice there are some ongoing learning skills 

and some life skills they can try too 

 

Please send us some photos of this learning to share on 

the school website. 

Any questions please email: 

ks2@halesowen.dudley.sch.uk 


